
 

 

 

 

 Friday, August 12th  
PreK-2nd Grade 3:30-4:30 PM 

3rd-5th   Grade 4:15-5:15 PM 

We invite our KIND families to join us for an early Open House! Please 

excuse our dust as we will still be preparing for school to start. Feel 

free to bring your children’s school supplies with you. If you are 

unable to attend, please contact your child’s teacher to schedule a 

parent/teacher conference.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

*Extra parking will be available in the back field. 

*Babysitting will not be provided. 

  


